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Happy New Year Florida Providers 
 

Molina Healthcare has some exciting updates for 2023!!!!  

 

Please visit our website at www.molinahealthcare.com for the following: 

 Changes to policies and procedures 

 Updated provider manuals  

 Updated annual substance abuse training for providers 

 

As a reminder, the Resources & Training Page of our provider website is a great resource! It has 

important information including updates, provider newsletters, tip sheets, and billing guidelines.  

 

In 2023, Molina Healthcare will continue to provide monthly virtual provider trainings every THIRD 

Thursday! Come join us and learn more about Molina Healthcare! If you would like to attend any of 

these training dates, please RSVP to MFLProviderNetworkManagement@Molinahealthcare.com.  

Let us know how we can make your provider experience better. Visit the You Matter to Molina page 

under the Communications tab of our provider website to complete a provider experience survey. 

Please feel free to contact Molina Healthcare with any questions at 855-322-4076. We are here to help 

you! 

 


